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Newsletter – Issue 1 

Extensions to Cambourne Village College 
 

Cambridgeshire County Council is consulting on proposals to 

extend the accommodation at Cambourne Village College. The 

school have been working closely with the Council’s appointed 

consultants to develop these proposals, to ensure that these 

meet the school’s vision.  A consultation event will be held on 

Thursday 14th January 2016 from 3.00pm-7.00pm in the 

school’s Henry Morris Room. You are invited to attend to view 

the development proposals. The project team and 

representatives of the school will be available to answer any 

questions you may have, and would welcome the opportunity 

to receive your feedback on the proposals. If you are unable to 

attend on Thursday 14th January 2016 from 3.00pm-7.00pm, 

you will still be able to view the plans, which will be displayed 

at the College until Friday 29th January 2016, and to 

provide any comments on forms which will be available.  

Please contact the College 01954 284000 to make an 

appointment. The plans can also be viewed on the College 

website:  www.cambournevc.org. 

The feedback gathered as part of this consultation plays a 

crucial role in the further development of the scheme prior to 

plans being finalised and a detailed planning application being 

submitted. 

The proposed development includes: 

 Extending the existing five form entry (5FE) school by 

two additional forms of entry to 1050 pupils (7FE).  

 Provision of a new purpose built performance hall for 

the school and community use  

 Remodelling areas of the school to improve adjacencies  

 The construction of an artificial turf pitch for Hockey 

We hope that you will take this opportunity to participate in 

the ongoing development of these proposals, and look forward 

to the opportunity to discuss them and gather your feedback 

on Thursday 14th January 2016 

Community Consultation Invitation 


